At the Public Hearing held in the Council Chambers by the City Council, August 19, 2024, the following
proceedings were held and entered in this record in the following words and figures to wit:
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The Mayor called the Public Hearing to order at 6:45 P.M.

Roll Call — Aldermen Brown, Bryant, Mitchelson, Dorchinecz, Olive, Skultety, and Wilson were present.
Alderman Driskell was absent.

Also present were Mayor Banry, City Atiorney Romano (via Zoowmn), City Clerk Richardson, City Treasurer
Valerie Miles, Jim Morris, Bill Sleeman, Andy Goodall, Geoffrey Ortman, Budd Altman, Bill Rosenberry,
Bob Steiner, Sue Kretzer, Steve Dennis, Tavia Leach, and Leroy Keimola.

Mayor Barry announced the purpose of the Public Hearing was for the purpose of providing general
information to the public regarding the application for funding through the Illinois Transportation
Enhancement Program (ITEP) administered by the [Hlinois Department of Transportation (IDOT) o support
improvements and encourage investment in the transportation system through preservation of improvement
and encourage investment in the transportation system through preservation of visual and cultural resources
and improve the quality of life for the citizens of Taylorville.

Mr, Sleeman explained this Grant and advised downtown is moving forward. He requested all citizens to
sign ihe Online Petition at Change.org/Taylorville DOWNTOWN2024,

The Mayor asked the public if anyone present had any questions and no one spoke,

Motion by Alderman Wilson and seconded by Alderman Bryant to adjourn the meeting. The motion carried
7-0.

The Public Hearing adjourned at 6:51 P.M.




